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Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 14th September 

Years 1&2 ‘History Off the 

Page’ Toy Workshop 

 
Monday 18th September 

First Skylarks Swimming 

 
Wednesday 27th September 

‘Flu Vaccinations 

 
Thursday 12th October 

Years 3&4 ‘Live in Ancient 

Egypt Day 

 
Thursday 19th October 

Individual & Sibling 

Photographs 

 
23rd – 30th October 

Half Term  

 
Friday 3rd November 

Years 5&6 Harry Potter World 

Trip Payment Due 

 
Friday 1st December 

Second Harry Potter World Trip 

Payment Due 

 
Thursday 7th December 

Years 5&6 Harry Potter World 

Trip 

 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 11th September 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins   Skylarks     Jasmine                        

Wrens    Swallows    Archie                    

Puffins   Elouise Swifts          George                 

Cuckoos  Josh Doves         Zac                            

Nightingales Sidney Owls           Freya                   

   Ravens       Antony                         

Latest News! 

 
Welcome back! We 

had a lovely (warm) first 

week back at school 

with the children 

excitedly returning from 

the summer holidays. All 

of the children have 

settled extremely well 

into school life. 

 

A reminder that you will 

be able to find a lot of 

information regarding 

school on our website, 

through 

communication from 

our office or by talking 

to your child’s teacher.  

 

New Behaviour System 
 

 

We have implemented a 

new behaviour system in 

school. One of the changes 

means there will no longer 

be Golden Time on a Friday. 

Instead, the children will be 

able to earn a range of small 

rewards throughout each 

day. The children and staff 

are excited about the new 

system. There will be more 

details to follow in the 

coming weeks.  

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 95.10% 

Wrens  94.74% 

Puffins   95.33% 

Cuckoos  96.55% 

Nightingales 97.33% 

Skylarks 98.67% 

Swallows 94.14% 

Swifts 96.55% 

Doves 96.67% 

Owls 95.48% 

Ravens 97.14% 
 

School 96.31% 
 

 

School uniform: 
 

Please ensure that the children 

are coming into school in the 

correct uniform. Children should 

not be wearing hooped earrings 

or expensive watches. See below 

the link to our uniform policy: 

 

https://www.nenevalleyprimary.n

et/page/?title=Uniform&pid=19 
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